"We are therefore Christ's Ambassadors"

2 Corinthians 5:20 (NIV)



(Stanley returning a trolley Great Eastern Square)

"The Word became flesh and blood, and moved into the neighbourhood"

John 1:14 (The Message)

NEW STREET LIFE LEAFLET******

Do contact Clare if you need any for your church.

Give thanks for the recent Bean Baker Concert held in celebration on Town Pastor Sunday (every September). Bean has performed at several festivals this year, including Festival Pastors Café at Latitude, going down really well with the festival attendees, so it was great to have him here in Felixstowe as we and other TPs from the area came together to celebrate.

Welcome to Patsy Jurai and Heather Yallop who have recently joined the Home Prayer Team. Please give thanks and pray for all those who serve on the Home Team.

Welcome to our new trustee, Jane Scarlett. Jane was a pastor on FTP's first ever team out and served over many years.



Lamentations 3:22-23 ESV

The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases; his mercies never come to an end; they are new every morning; great is your faithfulness.



Autumn Newsletter 2018



(A Felixstowe "Tommy" – night-time at The Triangle)

May God the Father bless us; may Christ take care of us; the Holy Ghost enlighten us all the days of our life.

The Lord be our defender and keeper of body and soul, both now and for ever, to the ages of ages. (Æthelwold c 908-984)

Monday

Refreshment and rest for all the teams that have been out over the weekend.

Tuesday

Pray for Remembrance Services during November and special events being held in our communities remembering 100 years since the end of WW1.

Wednesday

We intercede for Tim Passmore (Police & Crime Commissioner), Felixstowe Police, CCTV and East Anglian Ambulance Crews.

Thursday

Homeless and rough sleepers as we head into colder nights, especially those working in Ipswich Night-Shelter and their guests.

Friday

Prayer for wisdom and blessing for our mayor, Graham Newman, and town councillors working on our behalf.

Saturday

Felixstowe Town Pastors out on Saturday nights. Some nights of late have been challenging with increased drunkenness and antisocial behaviour. Pray for all wisdom, grace and His favour on our town.

Sunday

Pray for each fellowship meeting today in Felixstowe, Trimley St Mary, Trimley St Martin, Felixstowe Ferry, Kirton, Levington, Nacton, Bucklesham and Falkenham and their leadership.

Prayer News

Pray for our wonderful Home Prayer Team
– Patsy, Heather, Corinne, Gordon,
Maureen, Edna, Audrey, Christine, John,
Carl, Margaret, Penny, Brian, Anne,
Gwynneth, Dawn, Sheila, Kathleen, Jane,
Pamela, Margaret and for Town Pastor
Buddies.

"Time spent in prayer is never wasted" -Francis Fenelon

Since our last newsletter FTP have shared at Ranelagh Road Christian Fellowship, St Andrew's Chelmondiston and St Mary's Walton Men's Breakfast. Our chair, Neil, has attended the High Sheriff's annual service representing FTP. During the night the team has been able to reunite a couple who got separated, one left on the train to Ipswich leaving the other in Felixstowe! Good conversations have taken place with night delivery drivers, as they have been distributing goods to local shops; an elderly gent who got lost after his night out was returned to his hotel; a young lady requiring medical assistance was aided by FTP team and amazing staff from The Grand; problems have been de-escalated; pastors have listened to people's stories and concerns...to name but a few events.



Please pray for: Janet Tyler, Base Team member has let us know about an event being held at her church. To commemorate the centenary of the ending of World War One. The outside of Trimley St Martin church tower will be cascaded with poppies from 27th Oct to 24thNov. Inside the Church there will be a display of a snapshot of the life of some of the Trimley men who lost their lives in that war. The Church will be open Nov 10th 10.30am to 3.30pm: Nov 11th - 12noon to 3.30pm. Light refreshments will be available. Janet said this was her crazy idea but with much, much support and many knitters it is coming to fruition.

Good new for Janet too in that her son, Graham, who we have been praying for is feeling much better following some new treatment. Let's keep praying.